Mat-Su Vaccine Coalition
Meeting Wednesday May 19, 12:30-1:30
Minutes

Present: Pat Hogan, Jamie Allison, JD Pross, Carol Koliadko, Karen Impson, Stacy Peterson,
Miriam Hinther, Laurel Flynn, Lois Weisgerber

Review of April 21, 2010 Minutes (Next Meeting Wed. June 16, 2010)
Stakeholder Growth:

1.
2.

a)

f)

g)

Discussion about Dr. John Oliver’s presentation of “Modern Medical Miracles”.

Decisions: 1) ask Dr. Oliver if he would be willing to give a live presentation at the Valley

Christian Conference — date and contact to be provided by Dr. Karen Impson and then

approach Dr. Oliver about the possibility. 2) Ask Dr. Oliver if his presentation could be taped

for other presentations/times/places.

Public Health Center volunteer, Holly, is currently working on a local provider list updating

names, locations and numbers. She will also assist in putting together recruitment packets

for providers.

Suggestion: to have a list of current supporters to be included in the recruitment packet.

Decided to approach providers by face to face drop in and follow-up for MOU.

Decided to use the terminology of “Memorandum of Understanding” rather than

“Memorandum of Agreement”. “Understanding” implying voluntary cooperation and not as

legally binding as an “Agreement” relationship.

Epi Quality Control personnel will provide Public Health Center with a list of current

providers who access vaccines for the population in the Mat-Su area. This list then can be

reviewed to note who does and does not provide vaccines in our area.

Have a July Sign-Up/Join-Up drive to include ;

1) Dedicated PHN time to go out into the community to disperse recruitment packets.

2) Invite musher Martin Buser to July Coalition Meeting and get some photographs —to
kick of sign-up/join-up

Social Messaging:

a)

b)

Stacy Peterson describes that a website template is in progress. A name for the website
needs to be decided on. The group offered up some names. Stacy will research to see what
is available compared to what we have offered. At this time, Stacy has volunteered to post
the fee for the site for this year — so it may be an independent site. A big thank you to Stacy
for this offer/assistance.

Newsletter development: Letter to be a produced on a “seasonal” basis (4 a year). Carol
encourages submissions. Newsletter can be placed on the Website.

III

Mobile Vaccine Project: (workgroup meeting every other week)

a)
b)
c)
d)

e)

f)
g)

Workgroup has an initial meeting to brainstorm major operation and organizational areas.
Timeline has been started.

No mobile unit yet volunteered. Stacy suggests the consideration of a 26 ft. “box” trailer
with lights/electrical hook up. We could place tables and chairs in and banner outside. (If a
RV does not come to us as gratis)

Suggested to ask to use an “lzzy” type costume to coincide with the mobile unit — Carol to
contact Doreen Stangle when dates are decided upon.

Suggested to include book give-aways with the mobile unit through MSPHC Reach Out &
Read Books

Add WIC personnel to list of possible project volunteers and coalition participation.
Suggest to include ice cream coupons supplied by “Scoops” coordinated by Dr. Karen
Impson (Recorder: Carol Koliadko)



